
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD OCTOBER 26, 2020 
  

A special meeting  of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Monday, 
October 26, 2020, at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public Regarding 
Policy 4111 - Employee Anti-Harassment, Policy 5110.1 - 
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